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NLRB AGAIN POSTPONES NOTICE REQUIREMENT
The National Labor Relations Board (NLRB) has again postponed the requirement for private employers to post notice of employee rights
under the Nation Labor Relations Act (NLRA). See our previous analysis here, here, and here. Employers now have until April 30,2012 to post
the required notice.  The board said it “has determined that postponing the effective date of the rule would facilitate the resolution of the
legal challenges that have been filed with respect to the rule.”  These legal challenges include the targeted legislation previously discussed.

Should you have any questions, please contact:
Todd Selby at 317.977.1440 or tselby@hallrender.com;
Brian Jent at 317.977.1402 or bjent@hallrender.com; or
David Bufford at 502.568.9368 or dbufford@hallrender.com,
or your regular Hall Render attorney.
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